
COMMONWEALTH OF THE NORTHERN MARIANA ISLANDS
OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

CAPITAL IMPROVEMENT PROGRAM
Tel.: (670) 664-2371/2401

PUBLIC NOTICE
The Capital Improvement Program (CIP) under the

CNMI Office of the Governor would like to inform the
general public that the Kalabera Cave will be closed

for the safety of the community and visitors until
repairs and improvements are completed.

Thank you for your understanding.


